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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSMakeItCount Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2017-18 school year is #HCSLeadingTheWay and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a HCS student & staff member and a member of the Hardin County community at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSLeadingTheWay Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on September 21, 2017, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSLeadingTheWay Award for September 2017:

· Kassidy McDowell, a senior at Central Hardin High School, has earned straight-As through her high school career in her AP classes.  She took AP Calculus all three trimesters as a junior and earned an A+ average.  She participated in the Governor’s Scholar Program this past summer and was an active participant in Hardin County Chamber of Commerce Youth Leadership Program last school year.  She is also a member of the Central Hardin High School Choir program and Drama Club.  Her selection to the GSP program strongly indicates that she is active in her school and community.  
· Jodi Bodnar, the Family Resource and Youth Service Coordinator at North Middle School, is passionate about her students.  Feeding America fulfills students’ needs by supplying food for teachers to place in backpacks each Friday.  However, that program didn’t start until after Labor Day and Jodi saw that some of her students needed that weekend food before the holiday.  So, Jodi placed her need in front of her social media friends who shared the need with their friends.  To make a long story short, Jodi is still receiving food for her students from across the globe.  
Ms. Bodnar is also initiating a program called Sources of Strength – a program that seeks to provide high-quality evidence-based prevention for suicide, violence, bullying and substance abuse by training, supporting, and empowering both peer leaders and adults.  She has sought grants, community partners and facilities to see the program is implemented correctly.  She has also volunteered to train FRYSC coordinators at other schools that would like to start the program.
· Jenafier Carroll, is the Executive Director of The Next Step Counseling Services, LLC in Elizabethtown, Kentucky.  She has recently provided all 19 of the Family Resource Centers and Youth Services Centers in Hardin County Schools with a $50 “wish.”  FRYSC coordinators basically each have $50 in an account with Mrs. Carroll and The Next Step to fulfill a wish for a student.  Whenever they need to purchase something that would help meet the needs of their students, the FRYSC coordinators know they have $50 to spend from The Next Step Counseling Services to meet those needs.
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